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Damien Hirst is one of very few artists who have achieved the status of superstar in the creative world 
in modern times. Hirst was born Bristol in 1965, and studied at Goldsmith's College in London. He first 
attracted attention as a beginning author in the British art scene, and in 1993, he achieved his first 
international success at the Venice biennale. He acquired a firm position on the global map of the art 
world after he became the laureate of the Turner award in 1995 (for his work titled "Mother and Child, 
Divided”), and he became a protagonist for the phenomenon of the 1990’s known as the Young British 
Artists, and he maintains this position today.  
 
Damien Hirst engages simultaneously with sculpture, installation and painting. The former two typically 
involve the manipulation of ready-made materials where the artist appropriates objects or animals and 
presents them anew in altered states. Much of his renown, for example, derives from his cutting of 
sheep or cows into two halves and presenting them in formalin-filled vitrines. More recently, he has 
developed the medicine cabinets which, like the spliced taxonomies, continue to be characterized by a 
cold, clinical look. 
 
Beyond formalistic concerns, Damien Hirst's art deals with deeply symbolic and metaphysical 
questions. Long fascinated with death, Hirst seduces spectators with his oft-grotesque reflections on 
mortality: cadavers of animals suspended in formalin; butterflies objectified onto canvases; medicine in 
sterile cabinets; flies amassed on pictorial surfaces. In all of these works, the spectator is confronted 
with the 'decisive moment' of no return - of penultimate truth.  
 
His work includes sculpture, installation and painting together and he involves himself in deeply 
symbolic and metaphysical questions. The art of Damien Hirst certainly had an essential significance 
in terms of the renewal of esthetic perception. Hirst’s shocking spectacle transformed that which was 
once considered grotesque or rejected as an expression of “poor taste” into something sublime – a 
new type of beauty. Hirst’s works, which are displayed at this exhibition, follow this trend. All 
installations, statues and paintings offer a focused, carefully selected overview of the main formal and 
thematic aspects of work of Damien Hirst during the last decade. 
 
Within the catalogue, audiences can also become familiar with Hirsťs thinking process in a recent 
interview conducted with the artist by the curator Hans Ulrich Obrist. 
 
The exhibition is organised in collaboration with 
The Astrup Fearnley Museum of Modern Art, Oslo, Norway. 
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